


Testimonial for Fish & Chip shops
When we made the decision to sell our Fish & Chip Shop, it was a pretty monumental decision and something that you have to really be prepared for. David Winn-Morgan made this whole process a really great and positive experience.

David’s commitment to us as his clients went well and truly above and beyond the call of anything we have previously experienced before. This company really knows how to meet its clients’ needs and requirements, and that meant a lot of pressure was taken off of our shoulders. We felt very reassured at every level of this sales process (which can be fraught with many a situation to be gotten over!), and David helped to source solutions and smooth over any problems that cropped up.

David Winn-Morgan enabled us to achieve a fair selling price for our business, to have confidentiality at every level, and to be able to deal with them 24/7, something that is very important when you are a catering establishment operating long hours.

Our experience with David was such a positive one, we would recommend them to anyone potentially looking to sell their business, and when we are ready to ‘go again’ we also wouldn’t hesitate to use them to help find and purchase a new business too.

We have dealt with other Sales Operators before selling our previous businesses, and although we appreciate that everyone needs to ‘earn their bit’, South East Business Brokers  has a much more personable approach to this process than any of the other competitors we have dealt with in the past. They truly strive to achieve the ‘Best’ for all parties concerned and we couldn’t recommend them (or David) highly enough!

Thanks so much
Louise & Rob

Worle Fish Bar & Pizza House
20A High Street
 Weston-super-Mare 
Avon
 BS22 6HD
